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Decision:  TTC as an Essential Service  

Meeting Date:  May 31, 2016 

At its meeting of May 31, 2016, the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report as 

follows: 

“It is recommended that: 

1. The Board receive the confidential information contained in Attachment 1;

2. The information contained in the confidential attachment remain confidential in its entirety
as it contains information or communication that is subject to solicitor-client privilege; and

3. The Board instruct staff to take steps to contact the Ministry of Labour in an effort to
participate as appropriate in a review of the Toronto Transit Commission Labour Disputes
Resolution Act, 2011, S.O. 2011, c. 2”.

The Board also adopted the following member motion: 

a) That staff be requested to report back to the Board after discussions with the Province.


